
 

10 November 2017  
 
 
Dear Parents  

Conduct on The Suthers School Bus   
 
As many of you will be aware, there have been a number of behaviour incidents on the bus 
recently. Despite sanctions, repeated reminders, Road Safety Awareness lessons and random 
spot checks, I am still receiving complaints about the amount of noise and potentially unsafe 
behaviour from Suthers School students when travelling on the bus.  
 
I am therefore writing to advise that from Monday 12 November, any further instance of poor 
behaviour / failure to abide by our Code of Conduct on the bus to or from school will result in 
an immediate fixed-term or permanent travel ban. Fixed-term bans will be for a minimum of one 
half term. We will be supported in the monitoring of this by CCTV and by ongoing spot-checks.  
 
I have attached a copy of the Code of Conduct for travel on the bus, as devised with students at 
the start of the year, in order that you can discuss this with your child.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School   


